Salazar, Jacqueline

From: Lopez, Debra, RLD <Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 3:28 PM

To: Salazar, Jacqueline

Subject: Re: Pig and Fig Bakery and Cafe, LLP Application No. 1101184

Your request is hereby granted to conduct the hearing on October 2.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: "Salazar, Jacqueline" <jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us>

Date: 9/4/18 2:08 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: "Lopez, Debra, RLD" <Debra.Lopez@state.nm.us>

Subject: Pig and Fig Bakery and Cafe, LLP Application No. 1101184

Good Afternoon Director Lopez,

We just received the application for Pig and Fig Bakery and Café, LLP, Application No. 1101184, we were thinking of
scheduling the hearing on October 2, 2018, however again we fall into that 30 publishing notice, if we don’t schedule it
for October 2, 2018 our next Council regular session where we can have a public hearing won’t be until October

30™. Again can we get a waiver for the October 2, 2018 date, and will still publishing twice before.

Please let me know.
Thank you

Jackie

Facqueline D. Salagon
Executive Assistant
Office of the County Manager
1000 Central Avenue, Suite 350
jacqueline.salazar@lacnm.us
(505) 662-8017 (ph) 505-662-8079 (fax)

All our Dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them - WALT DISNEY



